
Communication at Port Broughton Kindy 
 

Communication Pockets 
Please collect all newsletters and notices from your 
child’s pocket – this is clearly labeled and is on the 
wall inside the Kindy door. Please encourage children 
to carry their own bag and place it in their locker on 
the verandah. 
 
NEWSLETTERS 
Our newsletters are published three times per term and 
delivered via children’s pockets. The newsletter 
includes coming events, rosters, learning events, 
photos, health news, community news and any other 
interesting information. Please take the time to read 
them. These are also found on our website. 
 
NOTICE BOARD and COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD 
Please read the whiteboard located to the left of the 
entrance door at the beginning and end of each session 
for important information. This has relevant 
information for you to read and keep up to date with 
what is happening at Kindy. We post a picture of the 
notice board daily onto our closed Facebook Group. 
Other community information is also displayed further 
to the left on the big blue pin up board. 
 
FACEBOOK 
We have 2 Facebook pages. A general page that is open 
to anyone to “like” and a closed group for families of 
the children currently enrolled at Kindy. We keep these 
up to date with photos, reminders, messages, etc. 


